
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
           Burglaries  
              District 19 (Town Hall)  
 
About the Crime: 
Burglaries have occurred in District 19 where offender(s) entered apartments 
through unlocked windows during evening and overnight hours.  
 

• 600 block of W. Roscoe between 10 pm and 8 am on 27 -28 August 2015. 

 
• 3400 block of N. Sheffield at approximately 12:30 am on 28 August 2015. 

 

• 3200 block of N. Seminary between 10 pm and 2:30 am on 28-29 August 
 

• 800 block of W. Newport between 1 am and 7 am on 29 August. 
 

• 700 block of W. Barry between 9:30 pm and 1 am on 29 August. 
 

 
About the Offenders: 
 

• In the incident on Sheffield, the offender is described as a white male, 
approximately 6'00 tall, between 170-200 pounds. 

• In two of the incidents, the victim's car keys were removed and the parked 
vehicles were later stolen.  

 
  

What you can do:  
 

• Call 911 to report any suspicious people or activity in the area and give a 
description and vehicle information if possible. 

• Be aware of the situation and alert neighbors in the area about these crimes. 

• Ensure that doors and windows are secured and check any suspicious 
noises. 

• Keep records of serial numbers for electronic items. 
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
(312) 744-8263 
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